
 

 

The Scholarship Foundation of Santa Barbara is pleased to announce the 

SBCDSA - LAURA CLEAVES MEMORIAL 
SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

ELIGIBILITY CRITERIA: 
• Applicant must be the child of a current member of the SBCDSA. 
• Applicant must have graduated or will graduate from a high school in the Tri-County 

area (Santa Barbara, Ventura, San Luis Obispo counties) or earned a GED by June to 
be eligible to receive a scholarship during the following academic year.*,** 

• Applicant must be planning to attend school as a full-time undergraduate student 
at a Title IV approved school during the following academic year. 

• Applicant must be a U.S. citizen or legal permanent resident. 
 

NOTE: 
• Applicant must complete the online General Scholarship Program application by 

the posted deadline. A personal interview is required for new applicants. 
• Preference given to applicants who demonstrate financial need as verified by the Free 

Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) Student Aid Report (SAR). 

* If the applicant is or has been a ward of the SB County Court (youth in foster care), please call us to check your eligibility status. 
** If the applicant is or has been a home-school or boarding-school student, please call us to check your eligibility status. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For additional information, phone the Scholarship Foundation at 
(805) 687-6065 or email info@sbscholarship.org 

APPLICATION DEADLINE: Early January 
Scholarship Foundation of Santa Barbara • (805) 687-6065 • www.sbscholarship.org • @sbscholarship     

ATTENTION SB COUNTY 
DEPUTY SHERIFFS! 

APPLY TO THE SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION’S 
GENERAL SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM TO BE CONSIDERED 

Application available online: www.sbscholarship.org 

(Click on “APPLY” then “Start Here”) 
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